
Solon High School – Stewart Field 
2021 Track & Field Spectator Procedures  

 
 

Below is a list of procedures we must implement per directives from the ODH, CCBH, 
and OHSAA to attempt to let our students compete in athletics with fans in the stands.   
These items MUST be followed by all of us to give our athletes a chance to have a 
spring season. 
 
-        Face Coverings and Social Distancing protocols must be followed at ALL times. 

 
-     Concessions will not be available and no food or drink may be brought into the 
Stadium. 
 
-        Tickets must be acquired online at no charge, in advance. NO tickets will be issued 
at the gate, NO exceptions. 
 
-        All spectators will be assigned specific seats in the stadium that must be followed to 
adhere to Social Distancing Requirements. 
 
-        Each member of the team will have the ability to acquire up to 2 tickets for their 
family for each meet. 
 
-  Each team member will be provided a code to use from their head coach for our 
ticket distributor – HomeTown Ticketing with this link from our Solon Schools Main 
Webpage - https://www.solonschools.org/ticketportal  

 
o   Tickets will be available to acquire online 2 days before the scheduled date of 

the meet. 
 
o   Tickets acquired for each athlete will be located in a pod of 2 seats with empty 

seats on either side of the pod along with 1 empty row both below and behind the row of 
acquired seats. 
 
-        Seating for all fans will be in the Visitor-East Stands.  Ticket holders will ONLY be 
able to enter the stadium at the Ticket Booth on the NE side of the stadium - NO 
crossing the field/track permitted. 
 

o   The Ticket Booth will open one half hour before meet time. 

 
-        Tickets will not be needed if watching Shot Put and Discus events behind the home 
stands of the stadium.  Social Distancing and Mask Wearing is required.  
 
-        Everyone must exit the Stadium at the conclusion of the meet with no congregating 
in the Stadium or the parking lot. 
 
-        Selected meets may also be streamed live through the Solon Education TV 
YouTube Channel - https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCGxl2haSZlMfoBM_enrQVTg 
  


